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HCO Book Account  

On receipt of this Bulletin, HCO Secs everywhere are to make arrangements 
to open a new account in the HCO Account called the "HCO Book Account". 
In this account must be placed all monies obtained from the sale of 
books and tapes. 

This will enable us to see at a glance what sums are available for the 
printing of new books. Hitherto this money has apparently often been 
swallowed up in running expenses. 

From time to time surpluses will be used for printing new books and 
other proMotional projects, both local and worldwide. 

The account should have the same signatories as the regular HCO 
Account. 

PETER NEMER! 
HCO Communicator WW 
for 
L. RON HUBBARD 
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